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Antibullying Odd Socks Day and Children in Need 2024 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Odd Socks Day marks the start of anti-bullying week and we invite all pupils (and staff and 

visitors) to come in odd socks on Tuesday 12th November. This is not a fundraising event, we 

are simply highlighting the important issue in a fun way and raising awareness of bullying. This is 

a normal school uniform day, just wear your funkiest odd socks!  

It is also that time of year when we get very excited to be supporting Children in Need which 

takes place on Friday 15th November. Following on from the great Pudsey Bearpees Challenge 

last year, we will once again be challenging all of our pupils to be active and to try and make life 

lighter for children who may be suffering with mental health issues…We know that keeping 

active fosters a positive and healthy attitude, so our PE coaches from NUF will be supporting us 

on the Thursday with various activities. 

In addition, children can dress up for the day on Friday 15th as ‘Pudsey as they can’. Dress in 

spots (think socks, scarf or even a whole spotty outfit) or be Pudsey yellow for the day.  

We have set up a dedicated link on ParentPay for your CiN donations – please click on Pudsey 

above to make your donation or go to 

https://app.parentpay.com/ParentPayShop/Foc/Default.aspx?shopid=15158. Thank you! 

Many thanks for your support.  

Mrs. Johnson 

Reception teacher 

EYFS coordinator 
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